January Moratorium

Open house at "Shalom House," the newly established headquarters for the Staten Island peace movement will be the major January moratorium activity sponsored by the Staten Island Peace Coalition. The Peace Center, located at 702 Bay 9-Street, will be open to the community to come and tall about peace on Tuesday. January 13. from 5-10 P.M. A short memorial service will be held at 8 P.M. for Martin Luther King.

Guests are invited to bring a "peace offering,"-a book or donation for a "peace library" to be located in the Center and open for community use. The library will include literature on the war and on the peace movement in an effort to library.

make available to the Staten Islanders factual material as a basis for their political judgements.

The Shalom House, in addition to serving as a center for the peace movement, welcomes student and community groups to use its facilities. It is also the headquarters for a draft counseling center on Monday evenings 7:30-9:30 P.M. Volunteers are needed for work at the Shalom House and in organizing and staffing the peace -Kathleen Dee



The Youngest Peace Worker Distributes Brochures